
Wednesday 27th February 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

A few things for next week: 

We have got a busy week next week in year 4 and I thought it would be wise to send a quick letter to make you all 

aware! 

Monday 4th March:  

Four children will be representing us at St Mary’s RC school at an ​elite PE event​ in the morning with Mrs Brooker. 

 

Wednesday 6th March:  

We will be ​visiting Henry Lings​ printers in Dorchester as part of our book week activities.  The children will be able 

to see the processes involved in printing books and magazines, a really fascinating trip!  We will be going in two 

groups, half the class in the morning and half in the afternoon and will be walking there and back and they will ​need 

a packed lunch​ for this day.  If you are available to help on the day, please come and let us know.  WE WILL NOT BE 

SWIMMING ON THIS DAY.  If you usually pick up from the pool please make arrangements to come to school as we 

also have the following happening: 

Hooke court information session​: We invite you and the year 4 children to come and find out more about our 

summer term residential and ask lots of questions.  This will be straight after school in the school hall. 

 

Thursday 7th March:  

World Book Day:​ Children are invited to come along dressed as a favourite character from a book.  

 

Friday 8th March:  

We will be taking the children to a DASP year 4​ orienteering event at Dorchester Middle School​ in the afternoon. 

These events are in addition to the ones advertised for book week. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Ann Johnson 

Class Teaher 

 

 

    

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 


